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 INTERNAL MEMO 
 

FROM:  SPECIAL STUDENT ADVISOR 

 

TO:             ALL PRINCIPALS  

 

DATE:  AUGUST 25, 2014 

 

SUBJECT:   CHINESE AMBASSADOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

 

 

I hereby send an advertisement for the Chinese Ambassador Scholarships for 

2014-2015. And I shall appreciate if you could circulate it as soon as 

possible.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 
 

 

PROF. GODFREY MURIUKI, EBS. 

SPECIAL STUDENT ADVISOR 

 

cc. Vice Chancellor 

Deputy Vice Chancellor (SA) 

  
GM/wnm 

 



 

THE CHINESE AMBASSANDOR SCHOLARSHIPS 
 

Applications are invited from orphaned undergraduate 

students for the Chinese Ambassador Scholarship. 

Applicants should meet the following criteria; 

 

1. Registered needy students. 

 

2. Excellent academic record. 

 

3. Individual of impeccable character. 

 

4. Non- beneficiary of any other scholarship in the 

previous academic year. 

 

5. Full time student of the University of Nairobi. 

 

Applications should be accompanied by an application 

form, copies of the national and university identity cards, 

certified death certificates and academic transcripts. 

 

The application form can be accessed at 

www.studentsadvisor.uonbi.ac.ke and be handed at the 

office of the Special Student Advisor by Monday, 

September 15, 2014 at 4.00pm. 

 

SPECIAL STUDENT ADVISOR 
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